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Premises number LN000010557

Premises license variation WK202011121

Prevention of crime and disorder - The proposed opening hours are not aimed at Corsley
residents.  These hours will encourage people from Frome and Warminster to congregate on the
nasty bend of the busy A362.  The site is fairly limited in size and the late hours, takeaway and
entertainments proposed will result in drunk youngsters spilling out into the environs and then
attempting to drive home.

Public safety - The pub is on a busy corner of the A362 at Lane End, Corsley and the late hours
could result in a drunk revellers being involved in an RTI.

Prevention of public nuisance - The hours requested and potentially every day, are
inappropriate for a quiet village setting especially during the week.  There are several residential
houses very nearby who will be adversely affected by the noise and disturbance, especially if
people are turning up late for a takeaway.  There will also be additional littering as a result of
takeaway packaging.

Protection of children from harm - The children living in the adjacent homes will be adversely
affected by the noise, disturbance and foul language that they will hear.

I would be happy for all three pubs in the village to have the same hours and conditions, to make
a level playing field.  The applicant has published the Corsley Village Community Group Facebook
page that this will be the case with this application.  However on checking, it is not so.  This
application is asking for considerably more than the other pubs.  
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